MOTTRAM ST. ANDREW PRIMARY ACADEMY

Tel: 01625 383000

office@mottramacademy.org.uk www.mottramacademy.org.uk



Priest Lane Mottram St. Andrew Macclesfield SK10 4QL

Headteacher: Miss J. Willerton BSc, MA, PGCE

19th July 2019

Dear Parents,

Thank you to the Friends of Mottram St Andrew Primary Academy

I am writing to say a huge thank you to our PTA the Friends of Mottram St Andrew Primary Academy. Over the past academic year, they have raised £12,696. This is an absolutely incredible amount of money, and makes a tremendous difference to the resources that we are able to purchase to support the children's learning. Over the past year, they have provided funding for:

- Two sets of Kindle Fire tablets.
- £2000 of reading books.
- Cracking Reading Comprehension a digital reading resource.
- Snap Science a resource to support science teaching.
- Discovery RE an exciting and engaging scheme of work for RE.
- A sound proof folding door for the library, to enable its use for instrumental lessons, and one to close the open space between Nursery and Reception, when needed.
- An interactive Smart Board for the Nursery classroom. This was the final class to get a Smart Board, and all Smart Boards have been funded by the PTA over recent years.
- The in-school Christmas theatre performance.
- Year 6 Leaver's hoodies.
- A subscription to Mathletics and Spellodrome which support the children's homework.
- Money for individual classes to spend and for the School Council.
- Six new laptops.
- We are hoping to update the whiteboards in the hall and the Den with some of the remaining money.

I would like to say a special thank you to Abbie Kirkham who, as PTA Chair, has given such a lot of time to ensure that events are successful, and that the PTA raise the maximum possible to support the school. Thank you also to all PTA members for giving generously of their time, and to all parents who have supported events.

The PTA are holding their AGM at 7.30pm on Wednesday 25th September at the Bull's Head. They would very much welcome any support, so please do come along.

Yours sincerely,

J. Willerton

Jean Willerton Headteacher











